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The USDA Annual Board of Directors meeting was held Wednesday, June 26 in 
Milwaukee, Wisconsin during the National Square Dance Convention.  Our delegates, 
Dave, Penny, and Debbie will give a summary.  

If you know of a dancer that is marking their 100th birthday, please check out the 
Centennial Award. Get them recognized by USDA.   

If you know of a high school senior or a freshman in college in your square dance world, 
please make them aware of the $2,500 youth scholarship. Deadline is February 1, 
2025. They have 6 months to look it over and get all the paperwork done and submitted.  

Although I am no longer secretary, I am still on several committees. USDA’s next 
meeting will be the Winter Meeting in Tucson, Arizona, January 16-19, 2025.  

Edythe Weber 


